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This Week.... 
 

In English we have started looking at non-
chronological reports. We learnt that a 

fact is something true about something and 
we have started to look at different facts 

about different animals. We have also 
looked at how non-chronological reports are 

set out.  
In Maths we have continued to look at 

fractions but fractions in capacity. Some 
children have learnt to measure in 

millilitres (ml) and others have compared 
capacity in a variety of containers. 
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Open Door: 
Tuesday 8:30am – 8:55am 

Next Week.... 

We will be researching different 
animals so that we can write our 
own non-chronological reports.  
In Maths we will be looking at 

money. 
 

Please Note…. 
Tuesday 12th December 3:30-5pm 
is our school Christmas Fair. 

In preparation we are collecting 
tombola prizes and books in good 
condition. If possible, we would 

also appreciate cake donations on 
the day,  

Many Thanks 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week!  

Elliot, Sienna, Elissa, Kayla, Mia, Harvey-Jake, 
Florence, Amelia, Shae, and Erin. 

        Talk Topic 
Can you find something at home that is: 

 Full 
 Empty 
 Half full 
 Nearly empty 
 Nearly full 

Certificates and Awards 

Writer of the Week – 

Isabella 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Thomas 

Christian Value Certificate for 

Creativity– 

Neve 
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